
 

 
 
July 19, 2021 

RE: Full Time Instructor Position 

Applications are now being accepted for one full-time instructor position at the 

SW WA Electrical JATC. 

Applicants must have completed a Registered four or five year Inside Wire 

Apprenticeship program. 

Applications are available Monday through Friday, 8:00 am to 4:30 pm. 

Deadline to return applications for consideration is Wednesday, August 4th by 

5:00 pm. 

Applications will be reviewed at the Committee Meeting in August. 

If you have any questions, please call 253-475-2922 or email me at 

steve@swjatc.org 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephen Harper 
Training Director 
 

 

 

Stephen Harper, Training Director 
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